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Ms Jodie Miller is the current Section Head for Isotope Hydrology, responsible for 
implementing the Water Resources Programme at the IAEA. Jodie completed her PhD 
in Australia on isotope geochemistry before moving to South Africa where she worked 
in higher education for 20 years graduating more than 100 students and publishing in 
excess of 50 scientific papers. She has worked on various water resource projects in 
Southern Africa and focuses on new and innovative applications of isotope tracers in 
hydrological modelling. 

 


